
WEEK 4 – 17th April 20 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As we enter another period of lockdown my thoughts and prayers are with you and your families. 
I do hope that the children are coping in these uncertain times. 
 
https://axelscheffler.com/books-for-older-children/coronavirus here is a book that you can share with 
your children. 
 
School Spider (our website host) has been encountering difficulties and have had to shut down their 
websites temporarily. The work from staff is ready to be put on the website on Monday and I do hope 
that we will be able to put it on! The work will be on the class pages for your child. We have tried to 
ensure that all the work is not online or on a device as we are aware that this may be a problem. 
Apologies if there is a slight delay. 
 
FSM 
You should receive an email today about the new voucher scheme from Edenred which starts on 
Monday 20th April . We have allocated 4 weeks worth of vouchers and as far as we are aware they 
are an ecode that you can use at a variety of shops. 
Please email us if there is a problem. 
This is a new scheme and we are aware of problems - I do hope Edenred have sorted them out! 
 
 
In this Easter Season 

Heavenly Father, every day presents opportunities for humble service. 

Help me to embrace them, actively seek them and rejoice in them and so follow 

in the footsteps of our Lord and Master. 
 

With prayers, 
 
 
Sarah Yates 
Headteacher 

 
St Aidan's Catholic Primary School 
Rackhouse Road 
Northern Moor 
Manchester 
M23 0BW 
 
t: 0161 998 4126 
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